
Methodist Specialty Care Center 
COVID-19 REPORT 

At a Glance:  Normal Operations 
 Last Updated  January 31, 2023 
Confirmed or Suspected Cases Among Residents  
Confirmed or suspected cases among residents 0 
Confirmed or suspected cases among residents since last report 0 
Total number of confirmed or suspected cases among residents 0 
Confirmed or Suspected Cases Among Staff  
Confirmed or suspected cases among staff  0 
Confirmed or suspected cases among staff since last report 0 
Total number of confirmed or suspected cases among staff  0 
Deaths among Residents or Staff  
Deaths related to COVID-19 among residents 0 
Deaths related to COVID-19 among staff 0 
Total deaths related to COVID-19 at MSCC 0 
Reporting 3 or More Within The Last 72-hours  
Residents with new-onset of respiratory illness with-in last 72-hours 0 
Staff with new-onset of respiratory illness with-in last 72-hours 0 
Total residents and staff with new-onset of respiratory illness 0 
  

Additional Information 
 MSCC is no longer considered to be in “outbreak status”.  Visitors are required to self-check in 
when entering the building.  The self-check-in station is located just inside the front door of 
the facility.  ALL Visitors are still required to wear a mask while traveling to and from the 
resident’s room.  For the safety of our residents, as well as those visiting, children must be able 
to fit into appropriate PPE to visit those on isolation.  We are no longer doing asymptomatic 
testing on staff members or residents.   
 
We do ask visitors to avoid coming to the facility if you have a fever, feel ill or 
have a known and prolonged exposure to someone with COVID or the Flu.   
    
You will be immediately notified by telephone if your loved one tests positive for the virus.  
Please check this website each Friday for the latest updates, but please note the message will 
not change unless we have confirmed cases.  You can immediately check for updates by 
looking at the “At a Glance” note at the top of this page.  As always, if you have questions about 
what we are doing to keep your loved one safe or information on the latest booster vaccines 
available, please call the facility at 601-420-7760. 

 


